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Montenegro warmly welcomes distinguished (head of delegation) and the Delegation of Kiribati.
Montenegro recognizes the efforts made by the authorities to improve the institutional and legislative framework for the human rights. 
We welcome the formulation of the National Approach to Eliminating Sexual and Gender Based Violence (Policy and Action Plan 2011-2021), and we hope that it will help the Government to effectively address this issue. 
We commend the establishment of the National Human Rights Taskforce for coordination, monitoring, evaluation and reporting to the relevant human rights treaty bodies. 
However, we noted that there are a huge number of the international human rights treaties which Kiribati is not a party to, while the reporting on the implementation of those 3 UN core conventions that have been ratified so far is overdue. We would like to ask the delegation to elaborate what reasons have influenced lack of cooperation with treaty bodies. We encourage the Government to seek and to use technical assistance from the relevant UN agencies, programs and funds present in the country and OHCHR in order to strengthen its national capacities and fulfill its reporting obligations.
Montenegro makes following recommendations to the Government of Kiribati:

1. to ratify the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights and its protocols

2. to extend the standing invitation to all human rights special procedures.

Thank you!
